
Subject: Re: Upp 607-dev1 released
Posted by mirek on Tue, 18 Jul 2006 06:54:45 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

"dev" releases are not announced on website - they are weekly snapshots of current development
status.

Also, "dev" releases are Win binaries only - Linux testers are expected to use previous version to
build sources.

I expect to have next "big" release somewhere around 11/2006.

I am sorry, there is not enough time to keep website updated more often (e.g. to track
week-to-week development).

Mirek
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